
 

 

29 March 2022 
Our Ref: HP8369 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

KS1 SATS Parents’ Information Meeting 
 
Year 2 pupils will be taking their Key Stage 1 statutory tests (SATS) in May.  
 
We are holding an information meeting for parents of Year 2 children on: 
 

Thursday 7th April at 2.30 pm  
 

This is an opportunity to find out more about Year 2 SATs, how you can support your child at home 
and to ask any questions you may have. The meeting will be held in the school hall. Please arrive at 
the school office on Dover Street by 2.30 pm.  
 

KS1 SATS May 2022 
 
KS1 SATs will be carried out during the week commencing 16th May 2022. Please find a timetable 
below: 
 
Monday 16th May  Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic 
Tuesday 17th May  Maths Paper 2: Reasoning 
Wednesday 18th May  Reading Paper 1 
Thursday 19th May  Reading Paper 2 
 
It is important that your child is in school on time during SATS week.  Please ensure you do not 
book any appointments or request leave of absence for your child during week commencing 
16th May 2022.   
 
Please reassure your child and encourage them to do their best. During a period of significant 
disruption to their education, they have all been working hard and this is an opportunity to show 
what they are capable of.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


